September 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Title I School-Parent Compact is a requirement of the Federal Title I Program. It is meant to be a method of unifying the efforts of the teacher, the parent, and the child to improve the child's abilities in reading and math. Please go over this compact with your child.

Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to working with both you and your child.

Sincerely,

Title I Teachers

Beth Huntsinger - Reading ext.3314 Kelly Laudeman - Reading ext. 3312 Anne Tarantelli - Reading ext. 3313 Walter Hall - Mathematics ext.3329 Scott Houser - Mathematics ext.3328